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Parish of St John 
Senior Citizens Christmas Lunch
The Connétable and Procureurs invite Senior Citizens of the Parish to a Christmas Luncheon on Thursday 5th December 2024 at 12.30pm at Hotel Ambassadeur.
Transport will be available if required.
Please contact the Parish Hall on 861999 to reserve your place.  
Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

Andrew N Jehan                                                                                 5 November 2024
Connétable
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